
April 24, 2019 

Statement of Work for MBHSR BriefCam Maintenance and Additional Licenses 

 

The City of Boston, Office of Emergency Management, on behalf of the Metro Boston Homeland 

Security Region, is requesting a quote to be made under Massachusetts Statewide Contract FAC64, for 

the following: 

 

• BriefCam maintenance coverage for one year (May 15, 2019 – May 14, 2020), to also include 

access to BriefCam Technical Support. 

• BriefCam version upgrade: 

o Current product: Syndex Pro EP+, Syndex Pro EP, Syndex Pro FS 

o Upgrade from V4.2.0 (current) to V4.3.0  

• Procurement of an additional 100 BriefCam Camera Licenses, which will also include 

maintenance support. 

• Also to include any corresponding training on the BriefCam software. 

• Quote should reference pricing made under FAC64.  

 

Please send a quote via email (sarah.plowman@boston.gov) by end of day Monday, April 29, 2019.  


